

# Autumn Newsletter

The May Court Club of Windsor

1122 Wyandotte Street East

Windsor Ontario N9A 3K2

519-252-1900



Volunteers Serving Children & Youth of Windsor and Essex County

Editor: Alicia de Souza

August 2018

Liz, you have very little space to extend your "thank yous". Please include a thank you to Patrick Firth of the Glengarry Initiative who connected us with the United Way Leadership Program to do the painting of the side and rear of the shop. Please also thank Mary Jurak's son John-Mark who donated the paint.

Pictured below are the students who painted the back wall of the shop on June 7<sup>th</sup> this year under the direction of Patrick Firth of the Glengarry Initiative and Sherry-Lynn Colley-Veigh of the United Way Leadership Program.

The May Court Club Shoppe

#### Past President

mary jane asick

#### President

Elizabeth Strutt-MacLeod

#### Vice President

Kathy Roy

#### **Recording Secretary**

Christine Beaudoin

#### **Corresponding Secretary**

Beth Dagenais

#### **Director of Finances**

Mary Broga

#### Treasurer

Mary Lou Laliberte

#### Membership Treasurer

mary jane asick

#### **Shop Treasurer**

Nancy Allen

#### Shop Director

Sheila Duval

#### **Business Women's**

**Director** Linda Monforton

#### **Social Director**

Linda Molnar

#### **Projects Director**

Milka Brown

#### Placement Director

Minelle Toussaint-Greene

#### **Directors At Large**

Bertha Albu

Alicia de Souza



## Celebrating Our Long-Term Members!



It was a revelation to learn that there are 51 members who have been

May Courters for 30 years or more.

We celebrate all those who are part of this distinguished group! Thank you all for your years of service!

30-39 Years Service	40-49	50 + Years Service	60 +
Kathie Hanson (30)	Camila Heckadon (40)	Anne Holmes (51)	Marjory Robarts (64)
Glenna Houston (32)	Alice Shwery (40)	Barbara White (51)	
Laura Boughner (33)	Rosemary Jull (41)	Margaret Brunell (52)	(
Linda Monforton (33)	Charmain Soutar (41)	Lee Kiborn (52)	
Dorothy Arksey (34)	Pat Sutton (41)	Nancy England (53)	ob.
Sharron Bellaire (34)	Irene Hoffman (42)	Gladys Hays (53)	
Elizabeth McIntosh (34)	Darlene Pfaff (42)	Kathleen Hubell (53)	
Donna Strick (34)	Anne Winterbottom (43)	Anna Stuart (53)	
Maureen Middleton (35)	Ann Clark (44)	Alison Grant (53)	MAM
Milka Brown (38)	Barbara Conrick (44)	June Arthurs (54)	
Theresa Edwards (38)	Madelon Kidd (44)	Marion Hogarth (54)	
Sandra Fletcher (38)	Mary Helen Pronger (44)	Elizabeth Fowler (56)	25 KUM
Maureen Pasnick (38)	Margaret Varga (44)	Ann Brush (58)	
Pat Skoyles (38)	Bev Watson (44)	Elizabeth Henry (58)	
Gail Hinch (39)	Marilyn Wear (45)		1
Barb Taylor (39)	Ila McPhee (47)		\ \
	Margaret Malpass (47)		V olunleet
	Gloria Yaworsky (48)		***************************************
	Donna Master (49)		

Gladys Tortorice (49)





Dues for the 2018-2019 year are \$49 (General and Associate) and \$29 (Life and Honorary Life) and are due at the end of December. Most members pay their dues at our Annual General Meeting in September. Dues not paid after December 31<sup>st,</sup> are subject to a \$5.00 additional fee.

\* Bolded names are those of Past Presidents

If on the Autumn 2018-2019 newsletter a star appears on the address label of your newsletter, it means that you have not yet paid your dues. Dues for the year 2018-2019 are \$49.00 (General and Associate) and \$29.00 (Life and Honorary Life). An additional \$5.00 is added after Dec. 2018.





### Wine Tour June 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2018



Forty-four happy people enjoyed the Wine Tour, which involved time spent shopping at Cindy's, and wine tastings at Pelee Island Winery, Black Bear Winery and Muscedre Winery. A hot lunch was served at Colasanti's where broasted chicken, roasted potato wedges and salads were highlighted. Everyone had a great time and we came home with bottles of our favourite wines!

**UPCOMING EVENTS** 



#### Stratford Trip – sold out!



August 21st, 2018



#### **Fashion Show**

October 14<sup>th</sup> at the Windsor Yacht Club





SHOP REPORT by Sheila Duval

Tickets are \$45.00. Cheques to The May Court Club of Windsor. To reserve your ticket please call Milka Brown at 519-735-6894.



The shop has been open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays this summer, as it was in Summer 2017. Keeping the shop open during the two months of summer maintains our presence in the neighbourhood and keeps our customers happy. With an abundance of donations we can keep merchandise moving all year long but it also means that we are in need of additional help to work at receiving and tagging items. Please note that the shop will be closed on August 21st, the day of our Stratfor<u>d Trip.</u> From August 22<sup>nd</sup> through August 31<sup>st</sup> there will be a big sale to end our summer period. If you spend \$10.00 or more you will receive a pink May Court shopping bag (while supplies last). The shop will be closed from September 1<sup>st</sup> until September 3<sup>rd</sup> for the Labour Day weekend. We will re-open on September 4<sup>th</sup>.



August  $22^{nd}$  -  $31^{st}$  — We are in need of volunteers to help us get ready for the back-to-school sales. Please call the shop and leave your name and telephone number if you are able to help us at that time. 519-252- 1900



BE SURE TO 'SAVE THE DATE' FOR OUR ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 11, 2018-06-30

BEACH GROVE GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB

**RECEPTION 5:30PM** 

DINNER 6:00PM



Please come and meet the new
May Court of Windsor Board of
Directors. Congratulate Liz
Strutt-MacLeod for her tenure
as President these last two
years and welcome Kathy Roy,
our new President.



## Presentation of the Cheques on June 27<sup>th</sup>



The May Court Club of Windsor 1122 Wyandotte Street East Windsor ON N9A 3K5 519-252-1900